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          Major Sponsor 2024 

 

26 June 2024 

 

Shannons’ All British Day – Brisbane 2024 

  

Dear Motoring Enthusiast Club, 

You are invited to attend this year’s All British Day – Brisbane on 15th September 2024 at 

St Joseph’s Sports Grounds, 67A Vivian Street, Tennyson, 4105 

Proceeds from the event benefit our selected charity in 2024 -  QMIR Berghofer Medical 

Research Institute. The Club has been endeavouring in the last years to donate as a 

equipment purchase for a specific purpose and not just a lump sum donation. 

The event is an annual extravaganza of all things British Automotive and in excess of 600 

vehicles are again expected this year.  

If your Club has not attended in previous years, then the following statement will give you 

an idea of what the Event is all about.  

“British Motor Vehicles”  
 
“These words bring all sorts of images to vehicle enthusiasts worldwide.   It is the cars, the 
bikes and commercial vehicles from a country on the opposite side of the world that brings 
people together.  They celebrate the love, frustration and memories of times past and 
present enjoying the pleasures of British designed and manufactured vehicles. 
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All British Day in Brisbane aims to foster the camaraderie enjoyed by all British Vehicle 
Owners, to encourage new enthusiasts to join the ranks and allow the vehicles to be viewed 
by all. 
 
This charitable event organised and run by enthusiasts, provides much needed funds to 
worthy charities and will, with the support of the great British Marques, continue to do so far 
into the future.” 
 
We would like you your Club Members to come and to enjoy the day, see vehicles that you 
have not seen before and enjoy the camaraderie and atmosphere of this well attended day. 
Clubs are well represented and presented and there is a Best Presented Club Display 
Award. 
 
Field Display entry is $20.00 and this includes a commemorative plaque for the first 600 
exhibitors.  A flyer for the Event is attached which wiil shows the details that your members 
will require.   
ALL VEHICLES INCLUDING SUPPORT VEHICLES WILL BE CHARGED (except Tow 
vehicles trailering display vehicles to the event)  
Support Vehicles bringing Marques and chairs etc. will be charged.  These vehicles 
will not be allowed to leave till all vehicles are on the field.  This is due to the traffic 
management problems caused by these vehicles trying to leave against the flow of 
traffic.  They can be parked in the spectator parking area. Consideration must be 
shown to those display vehicles arriving. 
 
To allow sufficient space for your Club’s display, we require the number of vehicles you 
envisage attending so that space can be allocated.  Could you please forward this 
information to David Robinson at the email address  -  robo25home@bigpond.com  to be 
received before 10th September.  
 
This information is require  to allow the organisers to manage the field space to maximum 
usage and ensure that your members are well catered for field space. 
I will forward you further emails with more details later. 
 
Gates are open from 8:00 am Sunday 15th September for competitors and we ask the the 
Entry Fee of $20 be presented in cash (since no Eftpos gate entry facility available) to 
ensure fast entry onto the field. 

We encourage your members, friends and family members to utllize the onsite parking 
available.  It will incur a cost of $5.00 for the car including up to 2 occupants.  Walk in 
charges through the gate for spectators is $2.00 per person whilst children continue to be 
free. 

The Club asks for your valued support for this Fund Raising Event. 

  

 

Regards 

David Robinson 

mailto:robo25home@bigpond.com
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David Robinson 
Email: robo25home@bigpond.com 
Mobile: 0417 731 455 
All British Day – Brisbane Team 
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